

DIOCESE OF FORT WAYNE - SOUTH BEND

915 South Clinton Street • Post Office Box 390 Fort Wayne, Indiana 46801

June 24, 2022

Sean Allen Ablaze Mission P.O. Box 68 Notre Dame, IN 46556

Dear Sean,

Thank you for sharing with me about the activities and plans of "Ablaze Mission." It was exciting to hear about your efforts to engage young adults in the life of the Church through their formation as missionary disciples. I am happy to endorse "Ablaze Mission" and to encourage the support of others for this much-needed ministry.

I am convinced that "Ablaze Mission" has much potential to inspire our young people to embrace a life of discipleship and to be missionaries, agents of evangelization, among their peers and beyond. Through their formation in the Gospel of Jesus and through prayer and the grace of the sacraments, their growth in friendship with Christ will be a powerful witness to others of the joy of discipleship and of active participation in His Body, the Church.

May the Holy Spirit guide and bless you and all involved in "Ablaze Mission!" May Saint Catherine of Siena and Saint John Paul II intercede for you!

Sincerely yours in Christ,

Most Reverend Kevin C. Rhoades Bishop of Fort Wayne-South Bend

+ Kevin C. Rhosdes

Telephone: 260-422-4611 • Fax: 260-969-9145 • www.diocesefwsb.org